
Dear Friends,
We thank God for each and every one of you. We know that without your willingness to step out in
faith and obedience, none of this would happen. As a board, we continue to be blown away by the
love and support shown for Fred's Kids and the ministries in Kenya. 
This quarterly newsletter may look a little unusual, as things are, to put it plainly, slightly unusual. We
have been faced with a challenge that, even months ago, would have seemed impossible. But the
sovereignty and timing of God is unquestionably at work through this ministry, and we feel blessed to
be a small part of what He is doing.
With the new year, comes new challeneges. Fred was recently approached with a list of minimum
requirements in order to keep Marindi Grace Academy open and operating. The major requirements
were a building for two junior high classrooms and an associated laboratory. Because of the generous
support received from our donors, Fred and his team have been able to begin the required
construction and are well on their way to meeting these government mandated requirements. We
know that without God's blessing and your support, we would not be able to continue supporting
these amazing ministries. 
We are excited to share the progress that the team has made over the past few months and can't wait
to celebrate the completion of this project. While the project is moving forward, we are still in need of
further support. If you are interested in partnering with Fred's Kids on this project, please reach out to
one of us or visit our website. www.fredskids.org

Thank you and God Bless.
The Fred's Kids Board

James 1:27 
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According to the grace of God which was given
to me, like a wise master builder I laid a
foundation, and another is building on it. But
each person must be careful how he builds on
it. For no one can lay a foundation other than
the one which is laid, which is Jesus Christ. 

1 Corinthians 3:10-11

FOUNDATION

QUARTERLY UPDATE
The usual activities of the Fred's Kids ministries have continued as designed over the past few
months. We felt that given the severity of this recent development with the school, it made sense to
update you all on the progress being made. We are asking for everyone to pray over this new school
building and the lives that will be impacted by keeping Marindi Grace open and operating. s
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We plan to provide updates as more progress is made. As always, if you
have any questions please reach out the Board. We love connecting with
you! 

2023 UPDATES

As a reminder, Fred's Kids is a
501c3 organization which means
that all donations are tax
deductible. 2022 giving summaries
should have been received by now.
If not, please let us know ASAP. 
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